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Course Policies

Attendance

I will not be taking attendance, so skip class at your own risk. Lecture slides
will be posted on Canvas. The slides are a valuable study tool for the exams, but
it will be hard to do well without regular attendance.

Makeups

There will be no makeup tests, even if your reason for missing the test is very
good. If a test conflicts with a mandatory CU event, we can arrange to have you
take it before the test day, but not after. Similarly, assignments are given well
ahead of their due date, so late assignments will not receive credit.

Exams

There will be two midterms throughout the semester. TheĀexඐ u
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University Policies

Students with Disabilities:

If you qualify for accommodations because of a disability, please submit to me a
letter from disability services in a timely manner so that your needs can be
addressed. Disability services determine accommodations based on documented
disabilities. Contact: 303-492-8671, Center for Community N200.

Religious Observance Policy:

Campus policy regarding religious observances requires that faculty make every
effort to reasonably and fairly deal with all students who, because of religious
obligations, have conflicts with scheduled exams, assignments, or required
attendance. If you have a conflict, please contact me at the beginning of the
term so we can make proper arrangements.

Honor Code:

All students of the University of Colorado at Boulder are responsible for knowing
and adhering to the academic integrity policy of this institution. Violations of
this policy may include: cheating, plagiarism, aid of academic dishonesty,
fabrication, lying, bribery, and threatening behavior. All incidents of academic
misconduct shall be reported to the Honor Code Council ( honor@colorado.edu ; 303-
725-2273). Students who are found to be in violation of the academic integrity
policy will be subject to both academic sanctions from the faculty member and
non-academic sanctions (including but not limited to university probation,
suspension, or expulsion). Other information on the Honor Code can be found at:
http://www.colorado.edu/policies/honor.html  and at
http://www.colorado.edu/academics/honorcode/

Discrimination & Harassment Policy:

The University of Colorado Policy on Sexual Harassment applies to all students,
staff and faculty. Sexual harassment is unwelcome sexual attention. It can
involve intimidation, threats, coercion, or promises or create an environment
that is hostile or offensive. Harassment may occur between members of the same or
opposite gender and between any combinations of members in the campus community:
students, faculty, staff, and administrators. Harassment can occur anywhere on
campus, including the classroom, the workplace, or a residence hall. Any student,
staff or faculty member who believes s/he has been sexually harassed should
contact the Office of Discrimination and Harassment (ODH) at 303-492-2127 or the
Office of Judicial Affairs at 303-492-5550. Information about the ODH and the
campus resources available to assist individuals who believe they have been
sexually harassed can be obtained at: http://www.colorado.edu/odh/
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